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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF INNOVATION & PERFORMANCE
CiTtY-COUNTY BUILDING

September 26, 2022

President and Members of Council
City-County Building

414 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear President and Members of Council:

Enclosed is a recommendation for the enactment of an ordinance naming a street in the Brighton Heights
neighborhood in conformance with Chapter 420 of the Pittsburgh Code.

The City’s Addressing Committee discussed the proposed street name through electronic
communications during September 2022. The Committee came up with a positive recommendation. If

approved, the unnamed street will be given the street name “Hertzog Way”.

If you have any questions, please contact the Addressing Committee at addressing@pittsburghpa.gov.

Sincerely,

Wu’a/o’ Norinan

Heidi Norman, Director
Innovation & Performance

HN/rmr

Enclosure(s)

Cc:  Mayor’s Budget Office
Jake Wheatley, Chief to Staff
Bobby Wilson, Councilman of District 1
City of Pittsburgh Addressing Committee, Innovation & Performance
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